
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Address: 
Essington Lewis Drive 
RAPID BAY   SA   5204 
School No: 0650 
 
Phone: 8598 4062 
Mobile: 0418 849 865 
 
Fax: 8598 4116 
 
Email:  
dl.0650_info@schools.sa.edu.au 
 
Website:  
www.rapidbayps.sa.edu.au 
 

Principal  

Mark Shadiac 

Diary Dates 
 

 

November 
 
Wed 8th - Fri 10th 

Nunyara Camp  
 
Tues 21st  
Yr 7 Graduation 
 
December 
 
Fri 8th ς Open Day, Butterfly 
Mural Unveiling 
 
Mon 11th ς Gov Council  
 
Tues 12th ς Concert 
 
Thurs 14th ς Beach House  

 
INCLUSIONS 

 
Emergency Contact List 

DECD Emergency Magnet 
Term 4 Calendar 

 
 
 

 Dear Parents, 
I will keep it brief this week. The Governing Council Report covers the areas not 
mentioned by me. Congratulations to the Dauk family on the birth of Hamish, 
another gorgeous baby and recruit for Rapid Bay in a few years. 
Open Day ς Friday 8/12/17 
The Promotions Committee together with staff are planning an Open Day. A 
number of activities are being planned, including the Unveiling of the Butterfly 
Mural and the launch of Sia .ƻƻǘƘΩǎ ōƻƻƪΣ aƛƭƭȅ aƻƴŀǊŎƘΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ Ŧǳƴ 
activities for visiting students and their families, plus a morning tea and BBQ 
lunch. Separate fliers will be sent home in Week 5. 
Nunyara Camp 
There will be very little activity at school next week because we will all be on 
camp! I trust all students are preparing their kit for the camp. All students need 
to be at Delamere by 8.00am for loading up and departure by 8.15am on 
Wednesday 8th November. 
End of Year Excursion 
Our end of year excursion will be to the Beach House at Glenelg on Thursday 
14/12. 
Regards   
Mark Shadiac  
Principal 
News from Governing Council 
Your Governing Council met on Monday evening, 30 October 2017 at 7:30 pm.  
The Governing Council decided on $235.00 (the minimum possible) for the 
άaŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ /ƘŀǊƎŜέ ŦƻǊ нлмуΦ Please contact me if you wish to 
discuss this.   
aŀǊƪ {ƘŀŘƛŀŎ όtǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭύ ǘƻƻƪ ǘƘŜ DƻǾŜǊƴƛƴƎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ 
нлмрΣ нлмс ŀƴŘ нлмт άt!¢έ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎ ŦƻǊ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ /ƻƳǇǊŜƘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
aŀǘƘŜƳŀǘƛŎǎΦ  άb!t[!b όbŀǘƛƻƴŀl Assessment Program ς Literacy and 
bǳƳŜǊŀŎȅύέ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ƳŜŀǎǳǊŜΤ t!¢ όtǊƻƎǊŜǎǎƛǾŜ !ŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘ ¢Ŝǎǘύ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ 
second.   
¢ƘŜǊŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ƻǾŜǊǿƘŜƭƳƛƴƎƭȅ ƘƛƎƘ ƎǊƻǿǘƘ ƛƴ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎΦ  aŀǊƪ ŀƴŘ 
Jenna McArdle (Junior Primary Teacher on Leave) are going to do a Presentation 
ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ άCƭŜǳǊƛŜǳ tŀǊǘƴŜǊǎƘƛǇέΣ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎ ŀƴŘ ƪƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴǎ ƻƴ 
the Fleurieu.   
wŀǇƛŘ .ŀȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ŀ άDǊƻǿǘƘ aƛƴŘǎŜǘέ ǘƘŀǘ 
strengthens the belief in themselves and their ability to solve problems, 
persevere, take risks, learn from mistakes and take on challenges.  
The Governing Council reinforced its support for children that want to attend 
the Rapid Bay Primary School and will do whatever is in its powers to support 
families to get here.   
The Promotions Subcommittee will meet on Wednesday, 1 November with a 
ǾƛŜǿ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǘƛƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ άhǇŜƴ 5ŀȅέ ǇƭŀƴƴŜŘ ŦƻǊ у 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊΦ  ¢ƘŜ 
Governing Council will meet for the final time in 2017 on Monday, 11 December 
ŀǘ ά¢ƘŜ [ƛƴƪǎ ς [ŀŘȅ .ŀȅέΗ 
 
Victoria Wetherby  
Governing Council Chairperson 

 

Week 3 Term 4         Issue 263       November 2nd          2017
  

Rapid Bay Primary School Newsletter 

 

The Rapid 

               

 



Week 1 
 
 

Week 2 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

Vinnie for being a good peace maker and supportive friend 
Emelia for getting a fantastic start on contract work 

 
Willow for working independently and staying on task 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Term 4                                            STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS 

CHANGES TO SCHOOL CARD IN 2018 

The state government is raising the school card income 

threshold from next year to help families with the cost of 

living. This means that families with 1 child and a gross 

income of $57,870 in the 2016-17 financial year will be able 

to apply for a school card. Application forms for 2018 will 

be available from schools or www.sa.gov.au by the end of 

the 2017 school year. 

 

CƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ Book Written and Illustrated by  
Sia Booth 

 
 

 
An engaging, fun, colourful and educational 
children's book! Join Milly on her journey to 

discover the life cycle of the Monarch butterfly 
 ƻŦ wŀǇƛŘ .ŀȅΣ {ƻǳǘƘ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀΦΩ 

 
Sia Booth is a retired art teacher who is currently 

working with our students to develop  
and complete artwork on the 

 Rapid Bay water tank. 
Book launch Friday 8th December 

at Rapid Bay. 
 

Sia will be available to sign your very own copy. 
 

Order Milly Monarch now for $12 per book  
through sia.booth@gmail.com 

or Rapid Bay Primary School phone 08 598 4062. 
Donation to Rapid Bay Primary School from sales 

 to the school community. 
 

 

 

Congratulations to the Dauk family on 
the birth of Hamish. 

http://decd.cmail19.com/t/i-l-odrhdjy-zjdlhqiu-h/
mailto:sia.booth@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


